
February 3, 2029 
 
 
Chair Lively and members of the Committee, 
 
 
My name is Sunnie Day Sanchez and I am an OMMP Patient.  In 2018, I had the opportunity to 
participate on an OHA RAC concerning rules introducing the Cannabis Tracking System to registered 
grow sites with 12 or more plants. In 2019, I also had the opportunity to participate on the OHA RAC and 
on an OLCC RAC concerning legislation passed in 2019.   
 
After careful consideration, I am writing today to express my support for HB 4034 -1 and the 
consolidation of our two marijuana programs. 
 
I appreciate the opportunity to provide this brief testimony to the House Committee on Economic 
Development. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Sunnie Day Sanchez 
503-569-2267  
OMMP Participant  

 
 


